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Oregon Looking to Expand on Assisted Suicide
Heather Hobbs joins The New American to
discuss two bills (SB579 & HB2217) that are
currently in the pipeline in Oregon related to
the Death with Dignity Act. The two
amendments that have been introduced
relate to a required waiting period for
assisted suicide, as well as expanding the
methods of acquiring medications.
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perspectives within the pages of "The New American" magazine. Delve into a

world where tradition is the foundation, and exploration knows no bounds.

From politics and finance to foreign affairs, environment, culture,
and technology, we bring you an unparalleled array of topics that matter most.
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